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As a resident of Salem since 1973, I am absolutely in favor of this bridge 

construction.  It has been debated over many years and it is time to take action to 

enhance the future of Salem providing smooth traffic flow between Salem center and 

West Salem.   In the event of unexpected emergency bridge closure a third bridge is 

a must!  In my opinion a third bridge is long past due for the vitality of our city!! 

 


